Maria Montessori Academy
Policy: E-Rate Gift Policy
Adopted: October 8, 2013

It is the policy of Maria Montessori Academy (the “School”) to comply with the gift rules
outlined in the FCC’s 6™ Report and Order. Specifically, as an E-Rate applicant, the
School and its employees and agents will not solicit or accept any gift or other thing of
value from a service provider participating in or seeking to participate in the E-Rate
program. This policy is applicable at all times regardless of whether a competitive
bidding process is taking place. Notwithstanding the foregoing, this policy is not
intended to discourage charitable giving.
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